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 Dear Parent/Carer                                       2nd July 2021 

 

Summer School Programme 

 

I am delighted to confirm that your child has gained a place on our exciting summer school programme this year! 

 

The programme will be motivational, fast-paced and fun, focusing on English and Maths skills to help your child reach 

their full potential. We will also be offering a range of enrichment activities each day to enthuse pupils and to support 

their wellbeing. 

 

The programme will now be delivered in-house by our own expert teachers and staff who know your child well and it 

will run from Monday 16th to Friday 20th August from 9:00am – 3:00pm each day. 

 

The place is fully funded so your child will receive a lunch in school each day, but we ask that you provide your child 

with healthy snacks (nothing containing nuts due to allergies) and a drink, or two (no glass bottles or fizzy pop) to 

keep them well hydrated. Where possible the enrichment activities will take place outside, so please also ensure your 

child brings a hat and sun cream in case we have particularly hot weather. 

 

Please complete and return the consent form below by next Friday, 9th July 2021 to accept your child’s place on our 

programme. 

 

I’m sure everyone will have a thoroughly enjoyable time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss R Baramuaszczak 

Headteacher 

 

Ryecroft C.E. Middle School 
I give permission for my child to attend the Summer School Programme from 16th to 20th August 2021, 9:00am to 

3:00pm each day. 

Child’s Name:____________________________________________________ Year: ________ 
 
Emergency contact name and number:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Medical conditions: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Method of transport home: (Please indicate) 
I give my child permission to walk home without being collected from school / I will collect my child in person from 
Reception. 
 
Signed:______________________________________ Date: _________________________ 
(Person with Parental responsibility)   

Headteacher:  Miss R Baramuszczak 

Telephone: 01889 590394 

E-mail: office@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk 

Website: www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk 

Ryecroft C.E. Middle School 

Ashbourne Road 

Rocester 

Staffordshire 

ST14 5PB 

Ryecroft C.E. Middle School 
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